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3/12/2020 

Dear Supporters, 

 

In light of the recent news concerning the coronavirus (COVID-19), The BarbaraCares Foundation is actively monitoring 

the latest developments carefully and we are taking all proactive measures to ensure the health and safety of the 

communities we serve here in Texas. BarbaraCares is implementing recommendations from the CDC (U.S. Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention) along with local government agencies to do our part to stop the spread of COVID-19. We 

the members of the Board are concerned with both the welfare of patients and caregivers along with all residents here in 

Texas and nationwide. Your safety matters to us and with recent developments we are assessing every planned activity 

scheduled through the foundation. At this time, we do not anticipate any disruptions to our events but we will provide 

future updates if this does change. Please adhere to all safety precautions and protect those most at risk due to age and 

health challenges. Together, we can all do our part to keep ourselves safe and those around us safe as well.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Xavier E. Sanders - Executive Director/Board Chair 
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